
Bonnet Shores Land Trust MeetingApril 2L,2015,6:00PM

Members present, Tery Duffy, Brad Sellon, Anita Langer,
Paul Haas

Brad Sellon made a presentation concerning a pathway over
paper roads and some already acquired lots that would provide
vistas and safe passage around the pond. The trust will support this
effbrt along with alarger comprehensive plan for presentation to
the council.

It was agreed that Terry would informally seek advice from
Atty Ted Reidy as to a proper approach and method for moving
forward and gaining access to the paper roads.

Councilman Fracassa and Terry Duffy met with the owner of
310 Col. John Gardner Rd. (Maurizio Nicolelli) regarding possible
moving of the right of way. The details of this conversation are

attached and will be forwarded to the BSFD Council.
Brad Sellon will make every effort to get an insert in the tax

bills promoting the activities of the trust. The council has agreed
to this process.

A proposed budget for the year 2015 to 2016 was approved
unanimously and will be submitted to the annual meeting for
approval. The amount proposed is $3000.

Re
'\"---/"2

Paul Haas. Secretarv


